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Lewisboro residents and businesses,

With growing interest in the quality of our
internet and broadband services in town,
the Lewisboro Antenna Advisory Board and
the Town Board would like to encourage you

to take the New York State Broadband Assessment Survey.

The survey is being conducted by ECC Technologies, a New York State-based technology
consultancy, on behalf of the New York State Department of Public Service Commission.

The 10-minute survey asks questions to assess the broadband service to your home and/or to
your business. You may also submit a speed test to provide data on your broadband
connection.

Visit https://www.empirestatebroadband.com/ to take the survey today!

By participating in this survey, you will help the New York State Public Service Commission
understand more about issues relating to broadband availability and adoption.
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